
I support this bill. 
I believe it is safer to slip lanes dude to more aggressive traffic and population in Oregon. We as motorcyclist must be aggressive 
when riding. Out of 1-3 drivers on the road are on their cell phones. I’ve done this test multiple times. (Looking at each car and 
seeing how many are on their phones) we must have a out. It’s safer for us to cruise through when other cars are stopped. Our air 
cooled bikes offer over heating which causes more traffic. Our body’s over heat when stoped. Spitting lanes = more protected gear 
when riding. I support bill SB574 
Thank you. 


